
 

 

 

 

 
 

‘Growing together at the Heart of God’s Community’ 

30th March 2023 - Our “Value for life” is “Forgiveness”. 

"Forgive and you will be forgiven". Luke 6:37 

Head Teacher’s Hello  
Dear all, 

As we approach the last week of term, as usual it has been a very busy one. The children in  

year 3/4 represented the school fantastically with the art and performance at Parr Hall on 

Tuesday evening. The behaviour from our children was exemplary and the confidence from  

the children shone, both parents/carers and myself were very proud of them all. Thank you  

to all our children, Mrs Goman, Mrs Walsh and Ms Ross and parents/carers for supporting. 

We have also had our Easter bonnet and decorating an egg competition – again thank you 

to all who took part and for all those that came to clap them along. 

Our event was an opportunity to also say Goodbye and Good Luck to some of our Glazebury 

family. 

Our lovely Reverend Jan, who is retiring…I think we all managed to surprise her, and she  

was overwhelmed by the kindness and love shown… I have never seen her speechless! I 

know like you, that I feel privileged to have worked alongside such a Godly, giving and  

kind person and although retiring, I am delighted that we will still see her as a Grandma       

in the future.  

We also say goodbye to our dear Mrs Smith, who is leaving for a new adventure in life, 

we wish to say thank you for all you have done for our school and the children of Glazebury, 

and we wish you well for your bright future.  

Easter is considered to be the most significant in the Christian calendar and equally shares  

a message of hope, joy, and the knowledge that we are loved. Have a super Easter, and  

see you all next half term. Mrs Mowbray. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are a church school…  Embracing Christian Values 

                                                           Happy Easter to all and as the vicar 

                                                       of Dibley says – Chocolate and Jesus  

                                                             what more can you want! 

 

 Education update: where we inform on educational research and thinking.  

Today … Tapestry is coming to Glazebury – more information to follow and parents/carers meeting to 

be arranged so you can see more of what our children in nursery and reception are doing on a 

platform where parents/carers can contribute too. 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Trust’s Prayer 
Heavenly Father, 

Let peace, friendship and love 

grow in our schools. 

Send the Holy Spirit to give 

excellence to our learning, 

love to our actions and 

joy to our worship. 

Guide us to help others, 

so that we may all 

Learn, Love and Achieve, 

Together with Jesus. 

Amen 

 

 

 
 
Chair of Governors – Our Chair of Governors are: 
Mrs S Makepeace-Taylor and Mrs A Richards.   
If you wish to contact them, you can do so via the school 
email address: 
glazeburyprimary@ldst.org.uk  

 
 

 

 

Easter Bonnet Parade Winners 

Nursery - Henry 

Reception - Seb 

Year 1 - Harriet 

Year 2 – Cora 

 

Thank you to everyone who took part. 

School closes today Friday 30th March and opens 

again on Monday 17th April 2023 at the normal time.  Have 

a lovely Easter break. 

 

 

 

 

Decorated Egg Winners 

Year 3 Winner – Alice 

Year 3 Runner up – Oliver G 

Year 4 Winner – Holly 

Year 4 Runner up- Emily 

Year 5 Winner– Freya-Mae 

Year 5 Runner up - Marco 

 

Thank you to everyone who took part. 

 

Birthdays Celebrated  
 

29th March – Jessica – year 2 

29th March – Harriet – year 1 

29th March – Leo - Nursery 

 

 
 


